
31st January 2020 Website: www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk  Twitter: @AcreHall 

This week’s attendance =  92.82% 

Class =   Mrs Saxon 100% 

Monday 3rd February  Wellbeing Week  - Please take a look at twitter for the class activities we are doing within the week. 

Tuesday 4th February    

Wed 5th February  Class Assembly for  Mr Brierley —Please wait by the lobby doors at 9am.   Assembly will last no more than 15 minutes. 

Thursday 6th February    

Friday  7th February Last day of term—please come to school in full uniform as normal.       

Back to school  on Monday 17th February. 

Nursery—Miss Dorrian Zack 

Reception— Miss Forlani Lucy 

Reception– Miss Breslin Daniel M 

Year 1—Miss Manton Whole class  

Year 2—Mr Brierley Carson 

Year 3– Ms Mackinder / Mrs Yeates Kallie-Mae 

Year 3/4— Mrs Kan Arthur  

Year 4— Mr Stevenson Abhay 

Year 5—Miss Atherton Noah G 

Year 6—Miss Thake Liberty A 

Year 6—Mrs Edwards Sinead 

Mrs Griffin/ Mrs Schofield Samir 

Miss Cook Abbie 

Mr Gillan/Mrs Saxon Olivia 

Music KS1— Samir 

KS2— All Pupils  who took part in Young 
Voices  

PE KS1— Rudy L 

KS2— Sinead K 

Attendance 

Please find below the information for this week.   

Red arrows indicate a decrease from the previous 

week whilst green arrows show an improvement.  

Year Group No. of  

Pupils 

% Attendance 

( school year to date ) 

Year 1 35 94.09 

Year 2  31 95.00 

Year 3  42 93.85 

Year 4  48 93.36 

Year 5  36 95.43 

Year 6 42 94.64 

TOTAL (EXC Nursery & 

Reception) 

233 94.32 

STARS OF THE WEEK  

 HOLLIE GUARD 

We have received some information about a new App for mobile 

phones that has a number of security features which may be helpful 

as a personal alarm and safety device for children/teenagers if out 

and about by themselves. Follow the link below for more infor-

mation https://hollieguard.com/ 

TRAVEL TRACKER BADGES 

For January almost 200 badges have been given out 

for being active on the way to school.       

WOW fabulous work everybody. 

http://www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/AcreHall
https://hollieguard.com/
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YOUNG VOICES  

Our school choir started learning a new set of songs last September in readiness for taking part in the 2020 Young 

Voices event. Yesterday evening our choir joined with 8,500 other school children to perform at The Manchester Are-

na. They sang with a professional musicians and even accompanied singing stars Ruti (winner of The Voice 2018 ), 

country singing duo The Shires and the eighties singer Tony Hadley. It was an amazing event and gave our pupils the 

opportunity to perform in a world class venue. We appreciate the support of parents in helping children learn the 

songs and also attending on the evening. There are some videos of the event on our school twitter account.  

PARENTS EVENING 

Parents Evening will take place after the holiday and we will be sending a letter home on Monday with details about 

timings etc. Please look out for this and return reply slips as soon as possible. 

 Miss Forlani’s class—“It’s a big pool and its got a slide 

that they can slide down”.     “This is a diving board they 

can jump off and land in the pool”     

Amazing architecture Rudy and Daniel! 

Nursery have been learning the art of Chinese numbers and 

extending our super hero play with capes and head bands. 

We were very impressed with our Yr 5 sports leaders plan-

ning and teaching our KS1 small class.     

They were all brilliant! 
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Parents may be interested in this free activity which is run by Trafford College.  

To book a place please ring the Toy House on 0161 746 8185. 


